
Carol’s Coats for Kids 
There is still time to donate new or gently used coats to distribute to children in our area who 
need them.  Our effort insures that many children are warm during the cold months and is a 
special tribute in memory of Carol Hyndman, former director of Children’s Garden and the founder 
of Carol’s Coats for Kids.  If you don’t have a coat to give but would like to donate, coats will be 
bought with your donations.  Please put your gift in an envelope and mark it, Carol’s Coats for 
Kids.  Coats can be dropped off at the Church between now and December 4th.  
 


